

NR_key_name: 792BEF3DE4FA7710852562C9007B1AE3
SendTo: JRTunheim @ aol.com @ Internet @ WORLDCOM
CopyTo:
DisplayBlindCopyTo:
BlindCopyTo: CN=R ecord/O=ARRB
From: CN=David Marwell/O=ARRB
DisplayFromDomain:
DisplayDate: 02/07/1996
DisplayDate_Time: 5:40:10 PM
ComposedDate: 02/07/1996
ComposedDate_Time: 5:24:38 PM
Subject: Re: Connick

There was a hearing yesterday in New Orleans on the contempt proceedings. Gary Raymond did not show up, and the judge issued an order for his arrest. There has been no word from Connick or anyone else about our subpoena. Given that we were so solicitous last week, and were shunned by Connick, I'm not sure that we should initiate contact with him at this point. I don't feel particularly strongly about this, but I think it's the right course. To: David_marwell @ jfk-arrr.gov @ Internetcc: bcc: David Marwell/ARRB)From: JRTunheim @ aol.com @ Internet @ WORLDCOM Date: 02/07/96 12:41:17 PM CSTSubject: ConnickDavid: Have we gotten any response to the subpeona? It strikes me that at this stage, the only chance we have to try to talk with Harry is if I simply try to give him a call. If I connect, I would simply say that I really cannot talk substance with him -- but the Board is interested in discussing the matter so can't we setup a teleconference, including DOJ and his attorney. It probably won't work, but I thought that I would raise the issue to see whether you and Jeremy think this approach is advisable or not. What do you think? JRT

Body:
recstat: Record
DeliveryPriority: N
DeliveryReport: B
ReturnReceipt:
Categories: